THE CANARA BANK OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION (Regd.)



Registered under Trade Unions Act, 1926 at Mumbai. (Affiliated to AIBOC)

CENTRAL OFFICE

402-406, 4TH Floor, Himalaya House, P.B.No.262, 79, Mata Ramabai Ambedkar Marg, FORT, MUMBAI : 400 001 Tel: 2261 7872, 2270 5750, 22692083 Fax : 2261 8306, Gram: CIBIOA

E-mail: cboa@vsnl.net OR cboa@vsnl.net



PATNA OFFICE:

C/o. "Sambay Villa" Road No- 6, Rajendra Nagar Patna– 800 016 Mob: 094309-64722

Tel: Off: 0612-2320856 Fax: 2223383 e-mail: kssingh8009@gmail.com



CHENNAI OFFICE:

216, Royapettah High Road, Opp. Deccan Hotel, Royapettah,Chennai-600014 Tel: 044 - 28113151 e-mail:cboachennai@yahoo.in

CBOA/JAN/02/2016/CK

DATED 18.01.2016

To: All Regional Secretaries / CC Members

I am reproducing the AIBOC Circular 03/2016 dtd 14.01.2016 as below:

Circular No. 2016/03 Date:14/01/2016

Dear Comrades,

AN OPEN LETTER SENT TO THE GOVERNOR, RESERVE BANK OF INDIA

You are aware that the Public Sector of our Country in general and Public Sector Banks in particular have been on target of the Governments from the start of LPG policies at the instance of western powers and the international institutions controlled by them. Trade Unions in the country and particularly in Banking Sector have done their best to resist the moves of the Government of times who wanted to implement the anti common man and anti Public Sector Bank policies through Committees / Commissions and Regulators. The Public Sector Banks, its Management and employees have always been projected in the bad light despite the fact that they have achieved all the goals and objectives set by the Government. The recent steps taken by the Government and the Regulators in the name of Reforms and International Practices are nothing but steps to ensure that Private enterprenuers, both national and international, are handed over the control and Management of Public Sector Banks.

Our organization has taken all steps to oppose these moves through Press Releases, approaching all authorities, paid advertisements on all important occasions including at the of Gyan Sangam-I. In our this effort, we have sent a communication Ref: 2016/04 dated 12.01.2016 to Shri Raghuram Rajan, Governor, Reserve Bank of India putting the facts straight and seeking the direct intervention and action by the Regulator. We annex herewith our above Communication for your information.

With comradely greetings,

(HARVINDER SINGH)
GENERAL SECRETARY

Long Live our Unity! Long Live!!! Long Live!!!

UNQUOTE:

Please ensure wide circulation.

CBOA ZINDABAD

G.V.Manimaran General Secretary